
January 18, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Hugh O’Hare 

89 Aitken Road 

Low Waters 

Hamilton ML3 7YA 

Lanarkshire 

Scotland 

 

Dear Mr. O’Hare: 

 

Enclosed please find a copy of an Assassination Records Review Board information packet.  We do 

not charge a fee for the packet. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


